
 

 

Draft Minutes for the March 2, 2021 Planning Commission Regular Meeting 
 
E) SUP21-041 Public hearing and recommendation to City Council regarding a proposed rezoning 
to apply a Special Use Permit to allow short term rental of two single-family residences in the “C-2” 
General Business District, addressed at 274 and 290 East Bridge Street. Applicant/Owner: Morgan 
and Jay Behrens; Case Manager: Holly Mullins. 
 
Mrs. Mullins presented and recommended approval with conditions as listed in the staff report.  
 
Chair Edwards asked if there were any questions for staff.  
 
Chair Edwards asked if the applicant would like to speak. 
 
Jay & Morgan Behrens, 290 E Bridge, stated they will be living at the 290 E Bridge St address but wanted 
to have the ability to do Short Term Rental for both addresses on the property. 
 
Chair Edwards opened the public hearing and asked if anyone wished to speak. 
  
No one spoke.  
 
Chair Edwards closed the public hearing.  
 
Chair Edwards asked if there were any further questions or a motion.  
 
Motion by Commissioner Sonier, seconded by Vice Chair Laskowski, to recommend approval to City 
Council of the proposed rezoning to apply a Special Use Permit to allow short term rental of two single-
family residences in the “C-2” General Business District, addressed at 274 and 290 East Bridge Street with 
staff recommendations. Motion carried (7-0-0) with Commissioner Nolte recused. 
 


